
 
 

       

           Friday 4th May 2018  

 

 

Dearest Parents, 

We have had a wonderful week celebrating with children and staff that have been taking on personal 
challenges. We heard from the runners from the children's mile, children that were taking their first ever 
music lesson, our amazing Year 5's who overcame their fears at Plas Dol y Moch to the welcome return of 
Miss Barson, who is now a World Champion! We have a very special assembly planned when we come 
back after the Bank Holiday weekend to find out all about her wonderful journey and be further inspired to 
take on our own personal challenges. 

Your children have been thinking about the challenges they would like to achieve this term and have been 
giving them to me. They are amazing to read and no matter how big or small a challenge might seem, 
overcoming it with the right support is the 'recipe for success!' 

Have a fabulous long weekend, good luck to all the children in their various clubs who are going to 
tournaments and tours, and I look forward to hearing all about them on Tuesday. 

Kindest regards 

Richard Machin 
Headteacher 
 
NEWSLETTERS IN THE FUTURE 
 
We have been having a lot of issues with Newsletters getting to parents via email. Glitches in our system, 
issues with size of files, going into people junk mail, etc. etc.  
All our newsletters are available on the website: 
http://www.finhamprimary.co.uk/newsletters/ and on FROG. 
After May Half Term, we will just be posting them there. You then have a record of them all and a place to 
find them quickly. 
 
NEW NURSERY/RECEPTION PARENTS 
 
If you have a child starting in our Nursery or Reception Class this September and already have a child at 
school, please make sure you check in their school bag as a letter was given out to them today for your 
attention. 
 
LOST PROPERTY 
 
One of our Year 5 children has lost a Nike tracksuit top.  It is black with a white Nike tick on the front and 
jersey material. Please can you check at home or in your child’s bag just in case it has been picked up by 
mistake. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.finhamprimary.co.uk/newsletters/


 
 
VOLUNTEER REQUEST 
 
Mrs Bhabra will be doing knitting for her ‘Finding Your Element’ group this term and she would be grateful 
for some help. If you can spare an hour of your time on a Friday afternoon from 2:30pm, please contact 
the office.  
 
YEAR 6 PROM – PARENT LED EVENT 
 
Some of our Year 6 parents have very kindly organised an end of year prom for the Year 6 children.  A 
letter with details of the event went out to children a couple of weeks ago. If you would like your child to 
attend, please return the reply slip along with £12 to the school office.  There are some spare letters in the 
office if you need one.  
 
 

 

DIARY DATES 
Monday 7th May – Bank Holiday (May Day) 

Tuesday 22nd May – Year 4 & 5 Daytime Production 
Wednesday 23rd May – Year 4 & 5 Evening Production 

Thursday 24th May – Year 6, Annie-Belgrade Theatre Trip 
Wednesday 6th June – Friday 8th June – Year 6, Pembrokeshire Trip 

Tuesday 12th June – Year 3 Assembly 
Wednesday 13th June – Year 2, Warwick Castle Trip 

Wednesday 18th July – Parent Open Evening 
Tuesday 24th July – Year 6 Leavers Evening 

Wednesday 25th July – Last Day of Term  
 

 

 


